

January 31, 2017

Newsletter



Important Dates

1/28 - Happy Birthday Tyson Berg

1/31-Happy Birthday Harper Clendenning

2/1 – Mass Dress Like A Teacher Day Afternoon Retreat – all school

2/2 – Bishop's Mass (wear uniforms) Mass 10:00 in Medford

2/3 – Grandparents' Day Mass 10:00

2016 Taxes

Remember, you can claim your school tuition on your 2016 taxes. If need a copy of the Schedule PS or our school information to include on the form, please contact the school office.

We are having a Food Drive as our Catholic Schools Week service project. Please send in any food items by Friday. Our goal is 250 items! Right now we have about 80 items already turned in!



100 Years of Excellence in Catholic Education

St. Mary's School is celebrating their 100 year anniversary! We are very excited to kick off our celebration of this milestone during Catholic Schools Week. We are hoping to create a display including pictures and memorabilia from our school's past. Make sure to stop by the school to see it!



100 Day

Tuesday will be the 100th Day of School! Watch for notes from your classroom teachers to see how your child will be celebrating!

Father Daughter Dance

Information about the Father Daughter Dance went home today. The dance is scheduled for February 10. Make sure to mark your calendar and set aside this special day. If any Moms are available to help out and earn volunteer hours, please let the school office know.





